ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

9T+ & LOUISIANA STREETS « LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203+ (501 372-431

September 19, 1978

2-098-9

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. R. E. Boyd, Director
Project Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
FSAR P&ID's
(File: 2-4135)

Dear Mr. Boyd:

In accordance with Mr. Moore's letter of April 21, 1978, requesting
our submittal of one set of larger-scale version of each Piping and
Instrument Diagram (P&ID) in our FSAR, attached is one copy of each
P&ID submitted in Amendment No. 48 to the ANO-2 FSAR on September 8,
1978.

This is expected to be the last amendment to the ANO-2 FSAR that
includes a major P&ID update that will be submitted to the Division
of Project Management and therefore, will be the last set of “arger-
scale drawings that will be submitted.

Very truly yours,

/ /
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Daniel H. Williams
Manager, Licensing
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TAX PAVING INVESTOR OWNED MEMBER MIDDLE SOUTH UTILITIES SYSTEM
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